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Purpose of Report 

 

• The Integrated Care Partnership Strategy was approved by the ICP Board in March 

2023 

• The Joint Forward Plan is the delivery plan for the ICP Strategy and was approved in 

June 2023 

• Part of the Board’s role in the implementation of our strategy and plan will be to 

examine in depth the delivery of the six missions in the Strategy and Joint Forward 

Plan with a focus on the key system actions we can take collectively to deliver the 

missions. 

• This is the fourth mission that the Board has examined in detail – Recovery of Core 

NHS and Care Services  

• The update on this mission is presented in the form of the draft 2024/25 Operational 

Plan for the ICS – which is focused on system recovery across population health 

quality and performance and finance.  

 

 

 

 



Recommendations: 

The Integrated Care Partnership Board is requested to: 

• Note and discuss the update on the Mission on Recovery of Core NHS and Care 

Services   

 

Contact Officers 

Paul Lynch – Director of Strategy and Planning 

 


